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Message from the Head… 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a Book Week it has been! It was a great pleasure to see so many of you join us for our community Reading 
Breakfasts throughout the week, and to listen to some of the stories and conversations being shared. World Book 
Day itself was really successful, with some great costumes on show and lots of children in comfy outfits that they 
wear to read. Thank you for supporting us and the children to make the week a success. 

On Monday this week, four of our Year 6 children represented our school at the Cambridgeshire English 
Challenge. Congratulations to Lauren, Oliver, Joshua and Freya, who are pictured below. 

On Monday next week our PTA will be hosting a Cake Sale & Pre-loved Uniform Sale after school. Children should 
all have received plates for donations of cakes. We are always grateful for the support you show these events. 

On Thursday next week we will host our ‘Science Fair’. Children have been invited to create projects for this from 
home, and we will be displaying them in the school hall. Classes will make visits to view the projects during the 
school day and we invite our community to attend after school (from 3.30pm) on Thursday 13th March. 

Along with this newsletter you will have seen an advert relating to the Joseph Ellis 
Foundation Trust. This Trust is available for everyone to apply to, to support children in 
accessing education. You can apply in confidence using the email on the flyer. 

Finally, my ‘request for support’ this week is regarding chewing gum, which seems to 
have become increasingly popular with children in Year 5 and 6. We have found it this 
week in toilets and urinals, underneath desks and on the floor of the hall. Please could 
you support us by helping to ensure your child does not bring chewing gum into school. 
Thank you, as ever, for your support! 

With best wishes for the weekend, from Richard Martin and all of the team in school. 

@fenhilp 

 
Monday, 10th Mar - PTA Cake Sales & Pre Loved 
Uniform Sale (after school). 
 
Thursday, 13th Mar – Science Fair in the Hall from 
3.30pm. 
 
Friday, 21st & Monday, 26th Mar – Mothers & Others 
Present Room (sign up required). 
 
Tuesday, 25th Mar – Coffee Morning with Mrs Dino, 
SEND Provision, all welcome @ 9.30am. 
 
Monday 7th April – Monday 21st – Easter Break 
 
Friday, 18th April - PTA Easter Egg Hunt 
 
Wednesday, 23rd April – St George’s Day, special 
lunch menu 

Reminders & Other Info… 

PGL 25 – final balances are due to be paid in full 
by 25th April. Interim payments can be made via 
School Gateway app. Please ensure you can pay 
the remainder by the deadline.  
 
Attached Joseph Ellis Foundation Trust 
Information. 
 
 

Diary Dates 


